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June 23, 2021 

 

MS. MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III 

Regional Executive Director 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

MIMAROPA Region 

Ermita, Manila 

 

Dear Director Ferrer: 

 

Greetings! 

 

In celebration of the Philippine Environment Month (June 2021) with the theme, “Sama-samang 

Pagkilos, Sama-samang Paghilom, (Ikaw, Ako, Tayo, ang Kalikasan,” the Environmental Management 

Bureau (EMB) MIMAROPA Region will be conducting a Webinar, entitled “Rethinking Plastic 

Consumption: An Overview on the Efforts to Beat Plastic Pollution. This year’s celebration 

encourages us to take action to revive and restore the earth by strengthening our rivers, oceans, and 

coasts and rethinking our plastic consumption.  

 

Plastic Pollution has impacted our lives in many ways – from our waterways, oceans, soil, to airborne 

dusts that can affect not just our health but also the future of humans, animals, waterways, oceans, and 

the environment. In line with the effort to raise awareness, this Webinar aims to provide an overview 

on waste management and mismanagement of plastics, knowledge and understanding of existing 

environmental laws, and outline practical plastic reduction strategies for a healthier, more sustainable, 

and more equitable future for all.  

 

The said Webinar will be held on 30 June 2021 at 7:30AM – 12:00PM via Zoom Platform. We would 

like to invite one (1) representative from your good Office as participant to this Webinar. To register, 

please go through this link: https://bit.ly/2TUo3pT. Meeting link will be sent to the registered 

participant’s email address provided on the online form and names on the e-certificates will also be 

based on the answers on the said form. Attached to this invitation is the schedule of activities for the 

Webinar for your reference. 

 

It will be highly appreciated if registration will be made on or before 28 June 2021. Should you need 

more clarification, please contact Ms. Maria Siena M. De Luna at mobile number 0917-1909-779. 

 

Thank you very much and we look forward to your acceptance on this invitation.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

ATTY. MICHAEL DRAKE P. MATIAS 

Regional Director 
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